
Robert Mykytiuk 
PO Box 842, tv\oultonboro, NH 03254 

603-986-8836 

rmykytiuk@yahoo.com 

October 03, 2016 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 

NH Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Dear Ms. Howland; 

Please find the enclosed copies required to file a formal complaint against Tom Mason/Lakes Region Water 
Company. 

After many requests for a rule, regulation or tariff to justify Lakes Region Water Co. charging me an additional 
fixed base charge and receiving nothing more than superflous explanations and continuing threats of water shut off 
for non payment, I have exhausted my energies trying to resolve this matter with both Lakes Region Water Co. and 
Mr. Mark Naylor necessitating this request for a formal hearing. 

I thank you in advance for your time and attention to this matter and I look forward to resolute resolve. 


